

NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

John J. Flanagan

Senator John Flanagan and Stony Brook Medicine's Prostate Care Program: Joining Together to Fight Prostate Cancer

John J. Flanagan

August 28, 2013

ISSUE:

Men's Health

To commemorate Prostate Cancer Awareness Month, Stony Brook Medicine's Prostate Cancer Program will be providing free screenings beginning on Monday, September 16. The screenings, which will be offered at the Stony Brook Urology office located in Suite 500 at 24 Research Way in Setauket, will be held on the following dates and times:

Monday - September 16th - 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm

Tuesday - September 17th - 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm

Wednesday - September 18th - 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm Thursday - September 19th - 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm

For your convenience, appointments are required and can be scheduled by calling HealthConnect at:

631-444-4000

PLEASE CLICK HERE FOR DIRECTIONS

Informed Consent testing and examinations are recommended for all men over the age of 40. All examinations are free and conducted under the direction of Medical Director Howard L. Adler, MD, FACS.

IMPORTANT PROSTATE CANCER LINKS:

STONY BROOK MEDICINE DEPARTMENT OF UROLOGY

PROSTATE CANCER INFORMATION PAGE OF THE STONY BROOK MEDICINE DEPARTMENT OF

UROLOGY

PROSTATE CANCER PAGE OF THE NEW YORK STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PROSTATE CANCER FOUNDATION

PROSTATE CONDITIONS EDUCATION COUNCIL

NATIONAL CANCER INSTITUTE PROSTATE CANCER PAGE

PROSTATE CANCER INFORMATION PAGE FROM THE AMERICAN CANCER SOCIETY

NEW YORK STATE PROSTATE CANCER COALITION